City of Scottsbluff, Nebraska
Monday, November 18, 2013
Regular Meeting

Item Public Inp1

Council to recognize the receipt of the Scott Wilber Award for
Outstanding Facility Operations for the Wastewater Treatment
Plant.

Staff Contact: Rick Kuckkahn, City Manager
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Lynn Garton
Water Reclamation Supervisor TELEPHONE - (308) 630-6292
City of Scottsbluff /-Sc Cirv or E-MAIL - Igarton@scottsbluff.org

2525 Circle Drive :::::if:\u':!: WEBSITE - www.scottsbluff.org
Scottsbluff, NE 69361

November 13, 2013

Rick & Nathan,

You had mentioned needing something additional for the wall to Council
Chambers during our last meeting concerning the compost facility.

I just returned from the Annual Joint Fall Conference in Kearney last week where
we received the Scott Wilber Award for Outstanding Facility Operations. This is
our 11th consecutive year, please except this year’s plague as a symbol of our
gratitude.

Thank you both and Council for your many years of continued support.
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